
James Lane 
Leytonstone 

London  
E11 1NS 

            

Date 2nd November 2020 

Dear Member/Visitor, 

 

Following the government’s announcement that England will be undertaking new measures to control the 
Covid-19 virus, which include the closure of both indoor and outdoor leisure facilities, 

it is with regret that Leytonstone Community Sports Centre will be closed from Thursday 5th November 
2020 until Wednesday 2nd December 2020. 

 

What does this mean: 

 

 All current bookings, up to and including 4th November 2020 will take place. 

 As membership fee(s) have already been collected for the month of November 2020, these will 
be rolled over to December 2020, therefore November fee has been frozen. 

 Bookings that have already been made, that were due to take place after Thursday 5 th 
November 2020 will be automatically carried forward to week commencing Thursday 3rd 
December – recommencement subject to any future government announcements. 

 Repeat bookings from Thursday 3rd December 2020 can be made – recommencement 
subject to any future government announcements. 

 Ensure that full contact details for future repeat bookings and block bookings post Thursday 
3rd December 2020 are given – recommencement subject to any future government 
announcements. 

 Updates, for the Centre re-opening or changes to the measures affecting the Sports Centre 
will be published on the Centre’s website and Facebook pages. 

 

 
Facebook page LeytonstoneCommunity SportsCentre 

 

School website http://www.leytonstoneschool.org/community/sports-centre/ 

 

 
Centre’s website https://www.leytonstonesportscentre.org/ 

              

We apologies for the closure but given the unprecedented circumstances that we find ourselves in and the 
advice that we have received from the Government we must take measures to reduce the non-essential 
social interaction between people which will help to reduce the transmission of coronavirus (COVID-19). 

Please use NHS online for advice if you or you or anyone in your family feels unwell or feels they may 
have Corona Virus symptoms. 

NHS Online https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 

We thank you for your patience, understanding and continued support during these unprecedented times. 
Stay safe and we hope to see you back in the gym, playing badminton and football very soon! 

 

Lloyd Scott – Sports Centre Manager 
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